
07/12/2020 

MRS Honnie Bustos 
13 St Pauls RD 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
honniebustos@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am very concerned about the parking/driveway across the footpath on Bangalore. My children 
walk to school along this footpath and I am worried about their safety with cars rushing in and 
out of the car park 

Sent: 7/12/2020 8:08:09 AM
Subject: Online Submission


